

PRAIRIE VIEW A&M UNIVERSITY

A Member of the Texas A&M University System

TO: PVAMU Faculty, Staff, and Students

FROM: PVAMU Safety Committee

The Prairie View A&M University (PVAMU) Safety Committee was appointed in June of 2024 by President LeGrande. The committee was charged to provide short-term safety priority recommendations to the President's Cabinet by August 2024. The committee provided five short-term recommendations, one of which was for the University to conduct a comprehensive campus wide safety survey, open to student, staff and faculty responses. The attached report is a result of that 2025 survey.

On November 8, 2024 Hannover Research, a nationally recognized market research and analytic firm, launched the online survey on behalf of the committee. It was distributed to all PVAMU faculty, staff members and students. The survey closed on December 6, 2024 with a 5.4% response rate which is acceptable as representation of the university by industry standards.

The objective of the survey was to establish baseline data regarding campus safety, including:

- Assessing perceived safety levels,
- Awareness of existing safety protocols,
- Learning preferences for safety communications channels, and
- Gathering feedback for future safety initiatives to enhance overall campus safety measures.